
Schools Courier 

20th June 2014 scheduled collection from County Hall 
 

now postponed until  27th June 2014 
 

The courier run to schools that was scheduled for collection from 

County Hall on 20 June with delivery to schools on 23-24 June has 

been put back a week. 

 

Collection from County Hall will now be on 27 June with delivery to 

schools taking place on 30 June - 1 July. 

 

If you have any post that needs to be sent to schools it needs to be 

in the post room by Wednesday 25 June. 


